
I am writing in support of extending for one year the sunset on the Task Force on Universal Health Care and the deadline for the 
task force to submit their recommendations. The pandemic has caused delays and made legislative work more difficult, and the 
walkout a year ago caused the session to be abbreviated. It is important that the task force have the time to complete their work.


